
 
MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF MARINE RESOURCES 

 
NOTICE OF COASTAL RESTORATION AND RESILIENCY 

CONTRACT WORKER POSITION 

 
The Mississippi Department of Marine Resources (MDMR) will accept applications until 10:00 
a.m. on September 20, 2023 for the purpose of hiring one (1) Contract Worker. RFA 
#3140003591 

The minimum qualifications for this position include:   

• Education:  Bachelor’s Degree from an accredited four year college or university in 
historic preservation, anthropology, communication business or history; and, 

• Experience: Please include any training or skills related to this position in your 
application. 

This position pays $20.00 per hour and is for 28 hours per week not to exceed 120.4 hours per 
month. The position is for one year. Information about the position, instructions for applying, and 
an Application Form will be available on September 6, 2023 on the MDMR website at 
https://dmr.ms.gov/category/request-for-applications/ and the Mississippi Procurement Portal at  
ms.gov/dfa/contract_bid_search/Bid?autoloadGrid=False. For additional information, please 
contact Janie Ballew, Lead Contract Analyst at (228) 523-4118 or by email at 
procurement@dmr.ms.gov.  

Applications may be submitted by hand delivery or mail to Janie Ballew, MDMR, 1141 Bayview 
Avenue, Biloxi, MS 39530, or by email to procurement@dmr.ms.gov. The deadline for applying 
is 10:00 a.m. on September 20, 2023. 

   

All applications should be marked: “Application for Coastal Restoration and Resiliency 
Contract Worker Position”. 
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